
 
 

School Board News      February 2021 

Most Recent Meeting: Feb. 8 – Attendees: 
Principal Rosann Doherty, President Mike 
Bardot, VP Donna Pezold, Recording Secretary 
Sharon Osborn, Corresponding Secretary Katie 
Eller, Marketing Officer Julie Basler, Tony 
Scoggin, Jill Love, Kris Moreno, Fr. Benz, PTO 
Becky Williamson Absent: Brian Krupich 

 Open House Tour Dates 

Open house sessions for 

interested families have 

been very successful this 

year! The last one is Sunday, March 7 

from 10 am – 2 pm. Please invite 

someone!  Word-of-mouth is still our 

best way of recruiting new students.  

Check with the school office to 

register, for the availability of our 

informational brochures, or to 

schedule private tours at other times. 

 

Before and After School 

Care Policy 

St. Cletus School is proud 

to offer in-house before and after 

school care starting this semester.  

As this is now a service of the school 

and parish, a new policy has been 

written to make sure that students 

are properly attended on school 

property before and after regular 

school hours.  Please contact the 

school office or a school board 

member if you would like more 

information about this policy before 

the school board votes on it in 

March. 

 

 Health and 

Discipline Policy 

Reviews 

After the faculty review, school board 

members voted this month to approve 

clarifications to these policies.  The 

revisions will be included in the 2021-

22 school handbook. 

 

School Board Election 

Nominations 

Nomination forms for school 

board members are available now.  

Forms are due to Donna Pezold or Kris 

Marino by the end of March.  Please 

contact them or the office with 

questions.  Due to COVID-19, elections 

will be held electronically in late April. 

 

Like Us!  

Please like and follow 

the St. Cletus School 

page on Facebook and follow the 

faculty on Twitter.  If you have 

announcements or media release-
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approved photos to share, please send 

them to Julie Basler. 

 

Meeting Information: Our next meeting 

will take place on Monday, March 8 at 

6:15 p.m., location TBD.  Visitors are 

always welcome!  If you would like to 

speak during the open forum, please 

contact Mike Bardot before the meeting: 

call 636-751-5685 or email 

mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net.    

mailto:mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net

